
Yountville is extremely fortunate to have qualified candidates like Jeri Hansen who are able 
to offer their time and energy to the ZDRB.  Devereaux and I have gotten to know Jeri very 
well over the past few years, and we cannot say enough good things about her values, her 
commitment, her knowledge of planning and land use issues, and her work ethic. 
  
She will make an excellent addition to our already strong ZDRB.  
 
Larry Kamer 
6690 Yount St 
 


